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As a resident of NJ and given the increasingly fragile condition of our environment, I ask Gov Murphy to pass a
moratorium on any and all new fossil fuel projects — and frankly, if possible, to stop any existing ones.

Our state’s future depends on it.

Sincerely,

Peg Zitko Kurman
25 Oakridge Ave
Nutley, Nj 07110
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